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What is the problem? 
 
The rigid front forks on these recalled bikes can bend or break during use or while jumping, causing 
the rider to lose control, posing fall and crash hazards to the user.   
 
How to Identify the affected bikes? 
 
2016 “Pine Mountain 1” and 2017 “Pine Mountain” bicycles were sold in five frame sizes and in one 
basic color scheme (silver painted frame with orange painted fork.)  The model name “Pine Mountain 
1” (2016) or “Pine Mountain” (2017) is printed on the top tube of the frame and the downtube of the 
frame has a “MARIN” decal. 
 
Remedy: Repair 
Consumers should immediately stop using the recalled bicycle contact Marin Mountain Bikes at (800) 
222-7557 from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. PT Monday through Friday, or visit the firm’s website at 
www.marinbikes.com and click on “Recalls / Safety” at the bottom of the page for more information. 

 
Marin authorized retailers will replace the 
affected fork (free of charge). The recalled vs 
replacement forks are indentified in the photo 
to the left. No other part of the bicycles are 
affected. We sincerely apologize for the 
inconvenience and thank you for your 
cooperation in this important safety program. 
This recall is being conducted in cooperation 
with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety 
Commission and Health Canada. 
 

If you have any questions about this 
safety recall, please contact Marin at: 

1-800-222-7557 
 
 

Post in a place visible to consumers until August 6, 2017 (120 days from PR release date) 
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